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SUNDAY, APRIL 14   
Deacon’s Meeting                                               8:00 AM 
Sunday School            9:00-9:45 AM 
Morning Worship          10:00-11:00 AM 
Men’s Bible Study (Ephesians) led by                 5:00 PM 
Paul Allen in the College Sunday School Class 
 
MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, FRIDAY Adult Exercise at 8:30 AM 
 
 
TUESDAY, APRIL 16 
Men’s Bible Study led by Chad Casey                6:00 PM 
in Sylvia Gambill’s Sunday School Class (it’s not too late to join) 
Lauderdale Baptist Church Training Institute     6:00 PM 
INTRO TO EVANGELISM taught by Dr. David Hopkins 
 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17 
 - Men’s Bible Study at Dr. Britt McCarty’s office at 5:30 AM  
 - Precept Bible Study 
 - Family Night Supper at 5:00 PM  

MENU: Spaghetti, Salad, Garlic Bread, Dessert 
CHILDREN’S MENU: Chicken Nuggets or Hot Dogs 

 - Kidz WOW at 5:45 PM  
 - Youth Worship at 5:45 PM 
 - Prayer Meeting at 6:00 PM 
 - “What To Do Before You Open Your Bible” at 6:00 PM 
 - Adult Choir Rehearsal at 7:00 PM 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 20  State Bible Drill at PSDBC 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 27  Worship Ministry Family Day at the 
McDaniel’s, 11:00 am– 1:00 pm 
 
SUNDAY, APRIL 28 
Youth Fundraiser Luncheon 
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                     Giving To Budget  
Giving to budget to date           $253,014.87 
Giving to budget (4-1/4-7)          $26,472.51 

  
SUNDAY SCHOOL                                 250 
WORSHIP                                                274 
 

 
Congratulations to Eli Torres who 
passed the Associational Bible Drill  

and is headed to the  
State Bible Drill on April 20. 

Highland baptist church memorials 
IN MEMORY OF CHARLENE CALVERT BY: 
 Mr. and Mrs. Elliott Fleming 
 Dr. and Mrs. David Sullivan 
 Joseph and Rosemary Rhodes 
 Mary Sutter 
 Cindy and Von Burt 
  Designated to the Music Ministry by: 
 Ed and Janet Strickland 
IN MEMORY OF WILLO LIMERICK: 
  Designated to the Child Development Center by Betty and Donnie Smith 

The very newest 
Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Robby Null (Stephanie) on the birth 

of their granddaughter, Maizy Lee Ingallina. 
Mr. Dennis Sollie is the proud great-grandfather. 

PLEASE NOTE! 
Deacon Nominations for 2024-2026 will take place on Sunday, May 5, 

2024.  Brochures will be mailed the week of April 15.  If you do not 
receive your brochure or need extra copies,  

please stop by the church office. 

Christian love and sympathy are extended to: 
...Dr. Willie Greer and family in the death of his sister. 

anniversary 
This month Mrs. Veonne Howell begins her 4th year as 

Administrative Assistant to our Senior Pastor. 

Attention college graduates 
Please contact the church office by May 6 if you are graduating from 

College this year. 


